
Notice of Fee Schedule Change 

Effective September 1st 2017 

 

All building valuations will be based on the current scale of the International Codes Council’s data table, 

or the actual cost of construction. The ICC building valuation table can be seen on the website listed  

below. 

 

https://www.iccsafe.org/codes-tech-support/codes/code-development-process/building-valuation-

data/ 
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